Share ▼ Tra

Newsletter- April 2016.

View this email in your browser

Donate Now to Save Lives





ChildLife expands to a 3rd Emergency Room treating 150,000 children / year

ChildLife expands its public-private partnership to manage another ER in a government hospital. This building is the site of our next project in Korangi-5. The picture shows the almost-complete new building of the hospital built by government. With your support it will have a modern neonatal and pediatric emergency room managed by ChildLife Foundation providing FREE Emergency Care to millions of residents of Korangi, Landhi and Bin Qasim towns. Now our Emergency Rooms will be able to treat half a million children / year.

Share ▼ Tra



Proud to announce our 13th Clinic - Musa Soorty Center in Moach Goth

On Saturday, February 20, 2016, ChildLife and SINA inaugurated their 13th clinic, the Musa Soorty Center in Moach Goth, Karachi. This clinic will not only provide quality healthcare to Moach Goth, but will also serve the adjoining areas of Bismillah Colony and Kachi Para. This clinic has been sponsored by Mr. Abdul Rashid Soorty of Soorty Enterprises.

In its first five hours of operations, the clinic treated 106 patients.



Supporters of ChildLife Foundation in USA host various events in March & April

ChildLife Foundation is fortunate to have a dedicated group of Pakistanis in USA working towards ensuring a healthier Pakistan. Our supporters planned various events to raise funds for our work. Most prominent were dinner by Mr. Babur Habib

Tra

Share ▼

Faryal Mirza in Connecticut and a grand event in Austin hosted by Mr. Omer Dossani and friends.



A word from our supporter

I got introduced to Child Life through my close friends Zeba Maniya and Igbal Adamjee. Overtime I got to know other key members of the organization. I was impressed by the dedication of the team. However my heart really went into this organization when I spent some time at one of the clinics and saw how it actually functioned. I had not seen such guick service in any hospital in the US. Despite the appearance of chaos this was a very well run facility and behind the scenes every child's case was being carefully monitored. The impact of a such an organization to the well being of children in Pakistan is amazing and in a short period of time ChildLife has achieved amazing results.

Omer Dossani - ChildLife Supporter in Austin



Ms. Shazia Amjad-**Executive Director of Pakistan Center for** Philanthropy (PCP) appreciates ChildLife Foundation's work

> Read more on our website



Our New Annual Report with audited financials is now publised on our website.

Annual Report on our website



Dow Graduate Association of North America (DOGANA) appreciates ChildLife Foundation's work.

> Read more on our website









Share ▼ Tra

Our mailing address is:

7-A Tabba Street Mohammad Ali Society Karachi, Pakistan. 92-21-111-111-253

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>